
I was horrified to learn that there are many abortions performed on 
Australian women to select the gender of their babies.

And also that Medicare benefits are given to these procedures.

Medicare should be freely given to all needed medical health 
problems, and therefore these procedures , if 'needed' should not 
come out of the public purse.

I don't agree with any abortion, but people have choices, but it 
should be at their own expense.

I am glad to hear this issue has been brought up in our Parliament.

Yours,
Maudy Tiemens
    




